
PG Society Committee meeting 
 
Date: 30.1.15 
 
Time:  13.30 
 
Location:  Committee room (Union) 
 
Present: Tania Strützel (PG Convenor), David van Brussel (PG Society 
President), Scott Schorr (Ball Convenor), Alison Holiday (Secretary), Fay Morrice 
(DoSDA), Brianna Vandrey, Ondrej Hajda (DoRep), Horizonz Zhang, Porsiana 
Beatrice (Publicity Officer) 
 
1. Approval of last meeting’s minutes 
Last meeting’s minutes were approved. 
 
2. President report 
David’s report ties in with items on the agenda. 
 
3. Convenor report 
Tania is meeting with accommodation next week and will have more to report 
then. 
 
4. Treasurer report 
Syme has given up his position as treasurer. David will look into the budget. We 
aim to co-opt a new treasurer at the next meeting. 
 
5. Ceilidh 
David looked at Lower/Upper College Hall as a venue for the ceilidh and the 
estimate was within the budget. He has not had a reply from Younger Hall yet. 
Holy Trinity Church is the cheapest venue we looked at and it was decided that 
this sounded like the best option, especially if we could borrow decorations, such 
as fairy lights, from the Union.  
 
6. Running Dinner 
Fine Food and Dining Society are in charge of the majority of the organisation of 
this event. We are waiting to hear back about wine for the event.  
 
7. Whisky Tasting 
David emailed the society about what whiskys we should order and is waiting to 
hear back. 
 
8. Movie Nights 
The Barron has given us different dates to those we originally had (22nd April -> 
26th April, 22nd Feb ->  1st March, 22nd March -> 29th March). Scott queried if it 
would not possible to get a DVD player for the Barron Theatre. Fay will enquire. 
We will pick movies via facebook votes as per usual. 
 
 



9. Rectorial Drag 
It was discussed that Aikmans pub would be a good location for our society to 
take part in the drag from.  Porsiana suggested the gift we give should be an 
hourglass which we agreed with. She will look into finding one that costs around 
£10.  The drag takes place on Thursday, 19th February and starts at 1.45pm in St 
Mary’s Quad. 
 
10. Any other competent business 
Scott asked that we consider what venue we would like for the summer ball. 
 
Date of next meeting:  6th February  
 
 
 
 
  


